





XV VERONA EURASIAN ECONOMIC FORUM October 27—28, 2022 (Baku, Azerbaijan)

«14» November 2022

Ms Salima Velizade

General Director, Victory Tour

Dear Ms Velizade,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your kind help in organization and implementation of a set of events during the XV Verona Eurasian Economic Forum that was held in Baku on October 27-28, 2022.

Your personal contribution, invaluable assistance, as well as professionalism of employees of the company you lead, contributed to holding the event at the highest level and achieving an overall positive result. Especially we would like to note the well-coordinated and competent work of your friendly team and would like to express our gratitude to them on behalf of Organizing committee of the Forum.

I am looking forward to maintaining contacts and cooperation with your team at upcoming events.

Sincerely yours,

Antonio Fallico President, Associasion Conoscere Eurasia